
Welcome to the 2020-2021 School 

Year! 

 

On behalf of the Parent Advisory Committee, it is our pleasure to 

welcome all new and returning families to our wonderful school 

community! 

 

A new school year brings with it fresh opportunities, joining the 

Laidlaw PAC is the first step to enhance the education and experience 

of each student at our school.   

Our PAC members strive to continue to support our school through 

advocacy, volunteerism, and funding. 

 

When you join the PAC, you are not obligated to attend all meetings nor 

volunteer.  You can participate as much or as little as you would like.   

 

The meetings are currently held every first Monday in the month at 

7:30pm via Teams, and last for about an hour. 

Contact the school @ pembinatrails.ca to join our first PAC meeting on 

October 5th at 7:00pm via Team 

 

We look forward to meeting you, PAC 

 

 

 


